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Rhodes State Dental Hygiene Program Receives Grant 

On November 7, the Rhodes State College Dental Hygiene Program received a $2,000 grant 

from the Mercer County Health Care Foundation to be used to offset the cost of enhancing the 

Clinic’s digital radiography equipment for patient care.  Serving adults and children of at least 4 

years old, students, faculty and staff of Rhodes State and OSU-Lima, the Clinic’s services are 

provided by students under the supervision of licensed, experienced dental professionals. 
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